
Dear Mayor Guthrie and members of Council:  

  

I'm not sure how many of you may have seen this article from the CBC website: 

  

As water sources dry up, towns in southern Quebec sound the alarm. 

Farmers worry about livestock, municipalities restrict water use, seek expert advice. 

https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/montreal/quebec-water-shortage-1.6488368 

  

I think it is a cautionary tale about what could happen in Guelph as we face increased evaporation 
because of climate change. Council needs to take decisive action now and not put future Councils over a 
barrel by kicking the can down the road. 

  

Sincerely, 

Susan Watson 
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